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May 10, 2021 

Ms. Paula Carrick, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 

Bay Mills Indian Community 

12140 W. Lakeshore Drive 

Brimley, MI 49715 

Dear Ms. Paula Carrick: 

Twelve Mile Road Environmental Assessment  

Twelve Mile Road from  

Beck Road to Dixon Road 

Oakland County, Michigan 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is writing to invite the Bay Mills Indian 

Community, on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Road 

Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), to formally consult regarding the proposed widening 

of Twelve Mile Road from a two-lane road to a four-lane boulevard. This project uses federal 

funds administered by MDOT.  Consultation is pursuant to the National Historic Preservation 

Act (16 U.S.C. §470 et. Seq. and 36 C.F.R. Part 800, Section 106 as amended) and the National 

Environmental Policy Act.   

The proposed work will widen the road from two lanes to four lanes. The new configuration will 

have two lanes in each direction, separated by a center median.  Enclosed for your reference is a 

map which defines the area of potential effect (project study area). 

MDOT respectfully invites the Bay Mills Indian Community to participate in formal Section 106 

consultation regarding any traditional cultural or religious places and significant sites that you 

are concerned may be impacted by the construction of this road widening project.  We would 

also like your input regarding concerns you may have about possible social, economic, and 

natural impacts resulting from the construction of this project.  

Please contact RCOC if you have any concerns or would like to discuss this project in more 

detail at (248) 645-2000 x2233 or by e-mail at kjunco@rcoc.org.  If you prefer to work with the 

Michigan Department of Transportation regarding this project, please contact me, Lane Masoud, 

at 517-241-7575 or via email at MasoudL@michigan.gov. 



Sincerely, 

Lane Masoud  

Local Agency Program Coordinator  

MDOT 

Enclosure 

cc:  Arnita Furgason, Federal Highway Administration 

Amy Matisoff, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Lynnette Firman, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Kelly Junco, RCOC 
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May 10, 2021 

Mr. Isadore Toulouse and Ms. Sammie Dyal, MACPRA Representatives 

Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians 

2605 N. West Bayshore Dr. 

Suttons Bay, MI 49682 

Dear Mr. Isadore Toulouse and Ms. Sammie Dyal: 

Twelve Mile Road Environmental Assessment  

Twelve Mile Road from  

Beck Road to Dixon Road 

Oakland County, Michigan 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is writing to invite the Grand Traverse 

Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians, on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration 

(FHWA) and the Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), to formally consult regarding 

the proposed widening of Twelve Mile Road from a two-lane road to a four-lane boulevard. This 

project uses federal funds administered by MDOT.  Consultation is pursuant to the National 

Historic Preservation Act (16 U.S.C. §470 et. Seq. and 36 C.F.R. Part 800, Section 106 as 

amended) and the National Environmental Policy Act.   

The proposed work will widen the road from two lanes to four lanes. The new configuration will 

have two lanes in each direction, separated by a center median.  Enclosed for your reference is a 

map which defines the area of potential effect (project study area). 

MDOT respectfully invites the Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians to 

participate in formal Section 106 consultation regarding any traditional cultural or religious 

places and significant sites that you are concerned may be impacted by the construction of this 

road widening project.  We would also like your input regarding concerns you may have about 

possible social, economic, and natural impacts resulting from the construction of this project.  

Please contact RCOC if you have any concerns or would like to discuss this project in more 

detail at (248) 645-2000 x2233 or by e-mail at kjunco@rcoc.org.  If you prefer to work with the 

Michigan Department of Transportation regarding this project, please contact me, Lane Masoud, 

at 517-241-7575 or via email at MasoudL@michigan.gov. 



Sincerely, 

Lane Masoud  

Local Agency Program Coordinator  

MDOT 

Enclosure 

cc:  Arnita Furgason, Federal Highway Administration 

Amy Matisoff, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Lynnette Firman, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Kelly Junco, RCOC 
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May 10, 2021 

Mr. Isadore Toulouse and Ms. Sammie Dyal, MACPRA Representatives 

Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians 

2605 N. West Bayshore Dr. 

Suttons Bay, MI 49682 

Dear Mr. Isadore Toulouse and Ms. Sammie Dyal: 

Twelve Mile Road Environmental Assessment  

Twelve Mile Road from  

Beck Road to Dixon Road 

Oakland County, Michigan 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is writing to invite the Grand Traverse 

Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians, on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration 

(FHWA) and the Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), to formally consult regarding 

the proposed widening of Twelve Mile Road from a two-lane road to a four-lane boulevard. This 

project uses federal funds administered by MDOT.  Consultation is pursuant to the National 

Historic Preservation Act (16 U.S.C. §470 et. Seq. and 36 C.F.R. Part 800, Section 106 as 

amended) and the National Environmental Policy Act.   

The proposed work will widen the road from two lanes to four lanes. The new configuration will 

have two lanes in each direction, separated by a center median.  Enclosed for your reference is a 

map which defines the area of potential effect (project study area). 

MDOT respectfully invites the Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians to 

participate in formal Section 106 consultation regarding any traditional cultural or religious 

places and significant sites that you are concerned may be impacted by the construction of this 

road widening project.  We would also like your input regarding concerns you may have about 

possible social, economic, and natural impacts resulting from the construction of this project.  

Please contact RCOC if you have any concerns or would like to discuss this project in more 

detail at (248) 645-2000 x2233 or by e-mail at kjunco@rcoc.org.  If you prefer to work with the 

Michigan Department of Transportation regarding this project, please contact me, Lane Masoud, 

at 517-241-7575 or via email at MasoudL@michigan.gov. 



Sincerely, 

Lane Masoud  

Local Agency Program Coordinator  

MDOT 

Enclosure 

cc:  Arnita Furgason, Federal Highway Administration 

Amy Matisoff, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Lynnette Firman, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Kelly Junco, RCOC 
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May 10, 2021 

Mr. Earl Meshigaud, MACPRA/NAGPRA Representative 

Hannahville Indian Community 

N-14911 Hannahville, B1 Road 

Wilson, MI  49896-9717 

Dear Mr. Earl Meshigaud: 

Twelve Mile Road Environmental Assessment  

Twelve Mile Road from  

Beck Road to Dixon Road 

Oakland County, Michigan 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is writing to invite the Hannahville Indian 

Community, on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Road 

Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), to formally consult regarding the proposed widening 

of Twelve Mile Road from a two-lane road to a four-lane boulevard. This project uses federal 

funds administered by MDOT.  Consultation is pursuant to the National Historic Preservation 

Act (16 U.S.C. §470 et. Seq. and 36 C.F.R. Part 800, Section 106 as amended) and the National 

Environmental Policy Act.   

The proposed work will widen the road from two lanes to four lanes. The new configuration will 

have two lanes in each direction, separated by a center median.  Enclosed for your reference is a 

map which defines the area of potential effect (project study area). 

MDOT respectfully invites the Hannahville Indian Community to participate in formal Section 

106 consultation regarding any traditional cultural or religious places and significant sites that 

you are concerned may be impacted by the construction of this road widening project.  We 

would also like your input regarding concerns you may have about possible social, economic, 

and natural impacts resulting from the construction of this project.  

Please contact RCOC if you have any concerns or would like to discuss this project in more 

detail at (248) 645-2000 x2233 or by e-mail at kjunco@rcoc.org.  If you prefer to work with the 

Michigan Department of Transportation regarding this project, please contact me, Lane Masoud, 

at 517-241-7575 or via email at MasoudL@michigan.gov. 



Sincerely, 

Lane Masoud  

Local Agency Program Coordinator  

MDOT 

Enclosure 

cc:  Arnita Furgason, Federal Highway Administration 

Amy Matisoff, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Lynnette Firman, Michigan Department of Transportation 

Kelly Junco, RCOC 




